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Shavings
Laurieton Men's Shed
Vision Statement : The Laurieton Men’s Shed aims to be the venue of choice for men of all 
ages in the local community; to share their interests, skills and ideals in a spirit of mateship 
and a place to benefit their health through participation in a variety of activities with a sense
of belonging.

Welcome to LMS Shavings No.89.  Did you notice that the usual Objects: list above has been 
replaced by a new Vision Statement: ?  This is a draft version and any suggestions for 
improvement will be discussed in the March General Meeting.

Happenings Around Your Shed.
Western Shed Construction
Construction of the shed is progressing well.
Table saw installation.
This machine has been positioned and the drop saw is also to be relocated into the same 
room.  Other machinery in the room will be re-positioned to provide working room required 
around each machine.  With all the noisy machines located in the same room, ear protection 
will be required for anyone working there.

Coming Events
April General Meeting: Tuesday 17th – 10.30am.

DON’T FORGET
The Port Macquarie Ironman event is on Sunday 6th May. If You’re available to help, on the 
day, or with preparation work, please contact John Denyer if you haven’t already.



Raffles 
Allan Bradford, Austin Grice, Col Sheather, Bernard Verkuylen, Steve Allen, Ken Cowell, Lisle 
Crossing, Michael Pearson & Wayne Bowen along with Brian Wood have helped with the 
success of these fundraising activities in recent weeks.  Thanks to all.

These are held outside Coles Laurieton 8:45am – 3:00pm on:
Friday - 12th April – Michael Pearson (morning) and Col Sheather (afternoon).  Additional 
helpers required for both.
Thursday - 19th April – NO RAFFLE due to Choir performance.
Thursday - 26th April – Frank White and Austin Grice will be there in the morning.  Helpers 
needed for the afternoon.
Normal set-up time is 8.45am with the draw being at 3pm.  If you can help out please contact 
Richard Curry or Brian Wood.

Choir Performance.
On Thursday 19th April at 11:00am a performance of the latest repertoire will be held at the 
shed, followed by fresh cooked pizzas.  Limited numbers of tickets for this event are 
available from Richard Curry for $5 per person.
P&C Meeting
The next P&C Meeting will be on Friday 21st April.  Good food, good company, and good fun.

ANZAC Day – Wednesday 25th April.  THE SHED WILL BE CLOSED.

DON’T FORGET
The Port Macquarie Ironman event is on Sunday 6th May. If You’re available to help, on the 
day, or with preparation work, please contact John Denyer if you haven’t already.

Bunnings BBQ Fundraising – Sunday 13th May.
Advise your availability early to get your preferred time slot.  Contact Mike Carroll.

Caravan/Boat/Trailer/Vehicle Storage.
Spaces are available at very reasonable 
rates.  Conditions apply. Contact Richard 
Curry.
Bee Keeping.
If you’re interested in getting involved in 
the management of the Shed hives, now is 
the time to learn how it is done.  If there is 
no interest from shed members, the hives 
and associated equipment will be offered for
sale.


